
From: Forbes MacQuarrie >
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 2:17 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject Deregulation of Tuition Fees

Hello! My name is Forbes MacQuarrie, and I am a student at Dalhousie. The deregulation of tuition fees is very
frightening for many students. I am the first in my family to go to university, and I am already barely scraping
by, and have fallen ill due to me not being able to feed myself, despite me having student loans and working 30
hours a week. Education should not be so expensive, it’s all ready too mucN I am a queer person and there are
so few of us at universities because we are systematically discriminated against - this is the case for all
minorities.

Please reconsider and do not deregulate tuition fees, unless they will be lower, which we all know they won’t
be.

Thanks for your time,

Forbes MacQuarrie
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